Child Protection Policy

The safety and well-being of children is paramount, and we take the issue of child protection very seriously.  That's why we have a Child Protection policy in place that is officially endorsed by both the GTUK and the British Taekwondo Council; the sports governing body in the UK.  All our Instructors are formally registered with the BTC.
It is mandatory for all Instructors to have attended both an instructor’s course and a Child Protection course.  Additionally all Instructors have been subject to police screening, and have a valid Criminal Records Bureau Disclosure.
Please feel free to contact us should you have any queries regarding the Child Protection Policy.
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